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26 Oct 2015 

Committee for Electronic Services — John Jones Chmn. 

AISDiscuss Email 
AOL continues to be a (sporadic) problem for AISDiscuss email, ejecting any mail 
sent to AOL addresses. I know of no persistent cure and we have to address the 
problems as they occur. 

Generic irises.org Email 
The mitigation of the problem of too much spam being forwarded to Gmail accounts 
seems to be holding. If the problem grows further action may be necessary and 
individuals may have to set their email clients to directly retrieve mail sent to their 
generic irises.org addresses. 

Online Subscription Service 
The online membership subscription service using PayPal continues to work well.  

Digital Projector 
The digital projector continues to be used throughout the year. Everyone that has 
used it has been very complimentary on its ease of use and how great it is to be able 
to view digital pictures.  

AIS Website (irises.org) / E-memberships 
The service continues to work well. 

Membership Lookup 
The Membership lookup site is fully operational and is updated directly by the AIS 
Membership Secretary as needed.  

Electronic Serviced Chair 
As we have found a individual to take over the Electronic Services Chair this will be 
my last report in that function. I wish to thank the AIS Board and other AIS 
members for their support of my efforts over the past 15 years. It has been an 
interesting challenge moving this body into the electronic world. 
 

 


